
 

 

  

 

Year two of the HARIBO Happiness Together Fund, in 
conjunction with Prosper Wakefield, is now open for 

applications from community groups, charities, and 

social enterprises across the Wakefield District.  
 

In partnership with HARIBO, the Community 
Foundation Wakefield District are appealing for 

projects and applications that encourage friendships 

across generations. Activities can range from 
improving the facilities available within the local 

community to delivering events and activities that 

bring young and older people together.  
 

Murray Edwards, Foundation Director, says ‘The 
HARIBO Happiness Together Fund has enjoyed a great 

start, supporting seven amazing projects during its 

first year of funding. We are now looking for the next 

projects to fund.’ Projects already supported by the 
HARIBO Happiness Together Fund include ‘Tea with a 

Pony’, in conjunction with Dialwood Carriage Driving 

for the disabled, and self-defence and confidence 
building sessions delivered by Blossom Training and 

Development.  
 

 

Based in Flockton, Tea with a Pony sees volunteers 
assist disabled youngsters with their ponies whilst 

dementia sufferers socialise with the group over tea 

and cake. Blossom’s sessions cover what healthy 
relationships and personal boundaries look like, for 

the benefit of younger attendees, at the same time as 

older participants master appropriate physical 

activities that can improve their core strength and 

balance. 

 

Jon Hughes, Managing Director at HARIBO added, 
‘The projects that have already received funding have 

created memorable experiences in a fun and 

enjoyable way. It’s now time to support even more 
organisations so that, together, we can spread 

happiness throughout the Wakefield district.’ 
 

Round three of the HARIBO Happiness Together 

Fund is now open. To apply, visit 

https://wakefieldcf.org.uk/funds/haribo-happiness-

together-fund-2023/.  

The closing date for applications is noon on Friday 

March 10.  
 

For more information, please contact: 

Diane Hall 
Grants Manager, Community Foundation Wakefield 

District 

diane.hall@wakefieldcf.org.uk 

Tel: 07983 089621 

 
 

Image: Haribo representative Tabea Powell attending one of 

Blossom’s training sessions in 2022 

https://wakefieldcf.org.uk/funds/haribo-happiness-together-fund-2023/
https://wakefieldcf.org.uk/funds/haribo-happiness-together-fund-2023/
mailto:diane.hall@wakefieldcf.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Team NGC Networks ‘Takes the 

Plunge’ for a Good Cause! 
The team at NGC Networks, a leading 

provider of business telephony solutions, 

recently took on a daring challenge in 

support of a great cause. On Saturday, 

January 28th, members of the team 

participated in a 150ft abseil to raise funds 

for Candlelighters Trust. 

The effort paid off, as the team was able to 

raise over £1,200 for the children's cancer 

charity. The funds will go towards 

supporting families in the UK affected by 

childhood cancer. 

Candlelighters Trust is a fantastic 

organization that provides support and 

services to families affected by childhood 

cancer. Their work is truly inspiring, and the 

team at NGC Networks is honoured to have 

played a small role in supporting their 

mission. 

NGC Networks is known for delivering 

innovative unified communications and 

contact centre solutions that help 

businesses of all sizes achieve their goals. 

The team's commitment to giving back to 

their community is just one more reason 

why they are a company worth doing 

business with. 

We would like to extend a big thank you to 

everyone who supported our efforts and 

donated to this fantastic cause. Your 

generosity is truly appreciated!" 

https://www.ngcnetworks.co.uk/what-we-

do/internet-connectivity/wireless-leased-line/ 

Tel : 0800 588 4003 

https://www.ngcnetworks.co.uk/what-we-do/internet-connectivity/wireless-leased-line/
https://www.ngcnetworks.co.uk/what-we-do/internet-connectivity/wireless-leased-line/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WAW Exclusive Partners Partnering with McManus Consulting will give your clients the autonomy to buy                         

through a trusted partnership. Building trusted reciprocal partnerships has built a great foundation for many 

companies, whilst delivering additional revenue through our partner scheme. 

Give James or Suzanne a call on 0113 511 8983 for more information and celebrate our partnership                                         

with a glass of vino! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://blossom-uk.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://blossom-uk.co.uk/


Recent Beans strays from the mould of other 

coffee roasters by operating out of working 

roasteries, open to the public, as both a retail 

stores and espresso bars. For too long, the 

magic of coffee roasting has been kept away, 

behind lock and key, with roasters going above 

and beyond to keep their secrets. The sights, 

sounds and smells of a working coffee roastery 

are magical and deserve to be enjoyed by all 

coffee lovers. We actively make our roasteries 

inviting and welcoming places to visit, with a 

retail store, espresso bar and demonstration 

areas. We want all our customers to 

experience the fresh coffee revolution. 

Whether that be by visiting our roasteries and 

sampling coffee at our espresso bar, ordering 

through our website or visiting one of our 

hospitality partners in the district. We look 

forward to further ingraining ourselves into the 

local coffee culture with the opening of our 

new roastery on Westgate and are excited to 

welcome new regular customers & work 

alongside cafes and bars in the city. 

 

Our new roastery officially opened on Friday 

17th February at 10am by Councillor Denise 

Jeffery, in line with the recent Rhubarb 

Festival. To celebrate opening during the 

festival, we launched an exclusive Kenyan 

Peaberry coffee, which has natural taste notes 

of Rhubarb with a deep chocolate body and 

fruity acidity (this coffee will only be available 

in our Wakefield roastery, while stocks last). 

We also served a menu of rhubarb spiked 

coffees through our espresso bar and look 

forward to welcoming everybody to our new 

roastery and are excited to add to the Recent 

Beans family. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Recent Beans are proud to announce the opening 

of their second speciality coffee roastery. A 

brand-new, customer facing coffee roastery in 

the heart of the district, in Wakefield city centre. 

After opening our doors in The Queen's Mill, 

Castleford for the first time in December 2020, 

Recent Beans is proud to now be a key part of the 

local coffee culture, working with both customers 

and local businesses to improve the quality of 

coffee brewed in our area. During this time, we've 

created some fantastic partnerships, and 

friendships, with our regular customers and other 

local businesses, including a partnership with 

local Rugby League team, the Castleford Tigers, 

with the launch of 'Tiger Blend’. 

 

Recent Beans brand motto is that freshly roasted 

coffee is just better. We've never understood 

when the biggest selling coffees in supermarkets 

or big-chain coffee shops are coffees that have 

been stored for months, or years, on a shelf. 

Coffee tastes completely different in the first two 

weeks after it is roasted. Fresh coffee has flavour 

notes that will disappear if stored too long and 

the coffee extracts so much better fresh. Once 

you’ve tasted really fresh coffee, you never 

return to old beans. 

 

We wanted to really showcase freshly roasted 

coffee so we decided we would do it the hard 

way, we would roast all our coffees daily, on 

small-batch speciality coffee roasters. Many 

roasters will roast beans once or twice a week in 

a large capacity roaster and send out from stock. 

While this is obviously better than supermarket 

beans, you can lose those amazing first few days 

after the roast, we won’t do that. Small batches 

roasted daily. 

 

http://www.recentbeans.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/wakefield-business-lunch-tickets-513845996207


 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

FREE ½ DAY WORKSHOP 
(WITH BREAKFAST & LUNCH INCLUDED) 

https://wearewakefield.org.uk/events/2023-03-28/


 

 

 

 

  

This week I have been doing some work with a carers 

charity that I am a trustee for.  Many of you may be 

carers and Carers UK estimates that there are over 10 

million unpaid carers in the UK.  That’s about 1 in 5 

of us.   

Being a carer can bring a lot of joy for both the carer 

and those being cared for, but it can be stressful, 

make being in paid employment more difficult and 

bring money worries too. 

Carers are often so busy looking after the person 

they care for that they forget to look after 

themselves and don’t realise when their own 

physical and mental health is suffering.   

Find out how to cope with caregiver stress, what 

symptoms to look out for and learn top tips to help 

you take care of your own health by visiting 

www.careline.co.uk/caregiver-stress 

Carers Wakefield & District offer advice, information 

and peer support for carers.  Visit 

www.carerswakefield.org.uk to find out about your 

local carer support group.  They offer face to face 

and online groups. 

Many employers now have carer support schemes 

to support carers to continue to work alongside 

their caring role. If you don’t yet have a scheme in 

your workplace, you could refer your manager to 

Carers UK who have a programme called Employers 

For Carers. They provide information to companies 

about how to create a carer-friendly workplace and 

offer digital resources to get them started.  Carers 

UK also provide help and support for carers who 

want to return to work.  You can find out more at 

www.carersuk.org. 

Working carers can also sign-up to a FREE 12-

week virtual peer support programme for people 

who want to make a positive life-change.  

If you long for time and space to focus on 

yourself, sign up with HIVE 

www.mindsatworkmovement.com/hive 

Winter and increased living costs can bring 

additional challenges for unpaid carers such as: 

• the financial strain of keeping your home 
warm or running life-saving machines. 

• it can be harder to leave the house with 
the person you’re caring for (leading to 
isolation). 

• It can be harder to manage wellbeing 
through the winter months.  

 

For support and advice on these issues check out 

www.carersuk.org and search “Energy Costs or 

visit the Wakefield Council website and search 

“manage your money” and “Cost of Living”. 

Finally, I hope that whilst the cold days are still 

with us, you have all been cheered by the promise 

of warmer days which the appearance of 

snowdrops brings.  It won’t be too long until 

daffodils, my favourite flower, are dancing in the 

hedgerows.  This will make me very happy but 

also remind me it will soon be time to cut the 

grass.  Oh well, you win some you lose some! 

Until next time, best wishes to you all. 

 

www.careline.co.uk/caregiver-stress
www.carerswakefield.org.uk%20
www.carersuk.org
www.mindsatworkmovement.com/hive


 

 

 

  

We’re delighted to be launching the company and to achieve our dream of making 

concrete radiators for the UK and European markets.  

This is a first for the radiator industry globally.  

We have 10+ years’ experience in the design and manufacture of beautiful household 

products from concrete - including basins, baths, kitchen units and worktops. We 

understand the potential of the material and know how to create fabulous high-quality 

finishes.   

We’re excited by this venture at a time when new energy solutions are needed to save                     

homeowners money and help them transition to zero carbon in practical and 

affordable ways.  

We’re determined to make the most of this huge breakthrough opportunity. Our 

radiators run off mains, solar panels, and batteries.  

The thermal properties of concrete means they are cheap to run, use low power, give 

effective warmth, and heat the room after the power has been turned off.  

They’re easy to install with no plumbing or maintenance and they’re virtually 

indestructible. We believe the total cost of ownership will be highly competitive 

compared to traditional radiators (considering installation, running, maintenance and 

replacement costs). 

They’re aesthetically attractive and come in a wide range of designs, colours, and 

finishes. We believe our radiators will be of most benefit for homeowners carrying out 

renovations of older, high value properties who may need bespoke designs & builders 

of new properties. 

 

 

 

 

THE POURED PROJECT LTD, 128 WOMERSLEY ROAD, KNOTTINGLEY                     

+44 7908619054  INFO@THEPOUREDPROJECT.COM  

https://thepouredproject.com/


 

https://www.ad-venture.org.uk/news/grantclinics/


  

We were introduced to We Are Wakefield last year whist still in the planning stage of 

the business and waiting on regulatory authorisation. We can now announce that, 

as of January, we are up and running and it’s been a great start to the year! 

The Yorkshire Broker is our creation (Managing Director, Martin Weaver-Parker and 

Phil Hodgson, Commercial Director) with the WAW community in mind.  

Both of us have years of experience under our belts and we want to use that 

experience to help local businesses and property owners protect what they have 

worked so hard to achieve and give peace of mind by offering a range of insurance 

advice and products.  

We are also committed to supporting the local community and will be working with 

local charities and organisations to ensure we give back where it’s needed most.  

We look forward to seeing you at the next First Friday networking event in March 

and invite everyone to come and say hi and grab some goodies. 

 

T : 01924 929070                                                                                                                      

www.theyorkshirebroker.com 

 

L-R Martin Weaver-Parker . Phil Hodgson 



 

   

 

During this session, you will find out: 

 

- Existing and future cyber threats 

- Safe ways of working and communicating 

- Basics on password policy, ransomware, phishing, Wi-Fi, and privacy 

- Controlling access to your data and services 

- Securing your devices and software 

 

We’ll take a ‘non-techie’ look at the important issue of Cyber Security and how it 

may affect your business. 

 

We will also give you an overview of the Government backed Cyber Essentials 

accreditation scheme process and how it will help guard your organisation, 

whatever the size, from cyber-attacks and potentially win new clients. 

 

Eitex can help your organisation achieve Cyber Essentials certification first time 

with a range of CE packages with varying degrees of support and service. Our 

knowledgeable consultants are certified Cyber Essentials and Cyber Essentials Plus. 

 

Also, there will be Q&A throughout. 

 

Link to register 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/cyber-security-cyber-essentials-webinar-tickets-

547702461807 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/cyber-security-cyber-essentials-webinar-tickets-547702461807
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/cyber-security-cyber-essentials-webinar-tickets-547702461807


  

https://mantrahq.com/mental-health-and-culture-events/


 

 

  

NAVIGATION WEALTH APPOINTS NEW 

FINANCIAL ADVISER 

Wakefield-based Navigation Wealth 

Management is pleased to announce the 

appointment of a new financial adviser.  

Daniel De Block has over 17 years’ 

experience in the financial services 

industry, having previously worked at 

several major high street banks.  He joins 

the Yorkshire firm from Santander where 

he provided holistic financial advice and 

guidance to clients in and around Pudsey 

near Bradford as well as across Lancashire.  

Matt Hammond, Chief Executive at 

Navigation Wealth, said: 

“We are delighted that Daniel has accepted 

our invitation to become part of our 

growing company.   His knowledge and 

expertise will be invaluable to our clients as 

we expand our operations into Lancashire 

and across the UK.” 

Navigation Wealth, which provides holistic 

wealth management advice to personal 

and business clients across the UK, has 

seen rapid growth over the last 3 years, 

with offices in both Wakefield and Beverley.   

Its team of financial advisers has tripled in 

size from 6 to 19, while its administrative 

team has doubled.  The firm’s success lies 

in their ability to form lasting relationships, 

giving clients, no matter what age or 

background, the confidence to make 

informed decisions and to feel in control of 

their finances.  Working with them to create 

a detailed financial plan, they provide 

peace of mind and security for the future. 

Daniel De Block said: 

“I was attracted to Navigation Wealth 

because we share the same values.  I really 

enjoy getting to know my clients.  It’s 

fundamental to me not just to understand 

their financial position but to really 

understand their goals, dreams and future 

aspirations.  This really helps me 

understand what’s important to them and 

why.  Putting these pieces together enables 

me to create a personalised financial plan, 

present my recommendations and then 

implement the agreed solutions.  Everyone 

should have the opportunity to change 

their stars and achieve their dreams!” 

For more information about Navigation Wealth Management                                                                                     

please visit www.navigationwm.co.uk.                                                                                                                                               

You can also call Wakefield 01924 229210 or Beverley 01482 379504.                                                                                                 

Meanwhile, clients can call Daniel De Block on 07305 177123. 

 

www.navigationwm.co.uk


  

https://www.rothreadphotography.com/


 

 

 

 

 

Get in touch with the WAW community!                                                                                       

All our members are listed here  

  

Copyright © 2023 We Are Wakefield Ltd., all rights reserved. 

It’s easy to subscribe to the WAW newsletter – just follow this link! 

OUR WAW AMBASSADORS 

OUR WAW SUPPORTERS 

https://uk.elis.com/en
https://www.rv2power.com/
https://www.oeelectrics.com/
https://questwaste.co.uk/
https://castlefordtigers.com/
https://www.heartofyorkshire.ac.uk/
https://www.rhubarbradio.co.uk/
https://www.thorntonjones.co.uk/
https://www.juicepersonnel.co.uk/
https://solupak.com/
https://wearewakefield.co.uk/our-members/
https://wearewakefield.co.uk/our-members/
http://eepurl.com/h9ikar
https://twitter.com/WeAreWakey
https://www.facebook.com/wearewakey
https://wearewakefield.co.uk/our-members/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/we-are-wakefield/
https://www.instagram.com/we.are.wakefield/

